
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

We have had a lovely week catching up with some of you and your parents. It 

has been great discovering the amazing things you’ve been doing. We have been 

so impressed with the clever ways some of you have used to keep in touch with 

each other, writing letters / FaceTime / Zoom.  

Don’t worry if you have not heard from us yet, we will be contacting you by 

phone soon. 

 

This week Mr Jones thought it might be fun to set you a challenge!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look carefully at this picture. 

What questions would you ask?     ie Why is mum pouring tea onto the table? 



Ms Sykes has discovered one of her favourite stories “Swallows and Amazons” 

on BBC iPlayer. It’s an adventure about 4 children in the Lake District and  she 

thought you might want to watch it.  Well done to everyone who has taken part 

in Mathletics this week, our winners are Ahmed 3L, Jason L 3C and Ben M 3C. 

Finally, don’t forget to keep checking the website. Mr Collier is adding things 

each week. 

Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin 

Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, 

Miss Glen and Miss Corker. 


